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Acklin, Tim

From: Jonathan Sheetz <J.Sheetz@trileaf.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 5:37 PM

To: Acklin, Tim

Subject: CLG - 220 Veterans Memorial Drive E, La Crosse, WI 54601 - Trileaf Project #676543

Attachments: Aerial - LA CROSSE-SC02 - A.pdf; SiteVicinityMap - LA CROSSE-SC02 - A.pdf

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

La Crosse Historic Preservation Commission 
Attn: Mr. Tim Acklin, AICP 
400 LaCrosse Street 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
Phone: (608) 789-7391 
Email: acklint@cityoflacrosse.org

RE:          Cellco Partnership and its controlled affiliates doing business as Verizon Wireless (Verizon Wireless) – LA CROSSE-SC02 – A / Project# 2488021 – 
Trileaf Project #676543 
220 Veterans Memorial Drive E, La Crosse, WI 54601 
La Crosse County, La Crescent Quadrangle (USGS)  
Latitude: 43° 48’ 53.79” N, Longitude: 91° 15’ 19.58” W 

Dear Mr. Acklin: 

Trileaf Corporation is in the process of completing a NEPA Review at the referenced property. Our client proposing to construct a 30.17-foot (33.92 feet overall) 
small cell telecommunications pole within a paved sidewalk in a public right-of-way (ROW). Additionally, a proposed meter pedestal and fiber vault will be located 
just east-southeast of the pole within the ROW. The antenna will be licensed by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). 

Our investigation includes determining if the site is contained in, on or within the viewshed of a building, site, district, structure or object, significant in American 
history, architecture, archaeology, engineering or culture, that is listed, or eligible for listing on the State or National Registers of Historic Places, or located in or 
on an Indian Religious Site. 

Trileaf is requesting information regarding this tower’s potential effect on Historic Properties. All information received will be forwarded to the State Historic 
Preservation Office (SHPO) as part of the Section 106 review process. Additionally, this invitation to comment is separate from any local planning/zoning process 
that may apply to this project. 
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If you wish to comment or be considered a consulting party, please respond within thirty (30) days of the date of this letter. If a response is not received within 
thirty (30) days, it will be assumed that you have no objections to this undertaking. A site topography map and aerial photograph are enclosed for your reference. 

Please call me at (630) 227-0202 or email j.sheetz@trileaf.com if you need additional information or have any questions. Thank you for your assistance in this 
regard. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Sheetz 

Assistant Project Manager 

Migratory Bird Specialist – Great Lakes Region 

1821 Walden Office Square, Suite 500 
Schaumburg, Illinois 60173 
Office:  (630) 227-0202, ext. 548 
Mobile: (630) 297-1251 


